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Chairman Langworthy: 
 
I just spoke with Debbie (in your Albany office); very nice.   
 
Thank you for your good, and I believe sincere efforts in my home/birth state of New York.  I 
had observed your appearance on Fox News (along with Janice Dean) a few weeks ago, 
regarding the nursing home deaths, specifically those caused by Cuomo.  Given the recent 
NY AG report, everyone has now elevated their outrage; as well they should. 
 
Under Attachment 2 you find my letter to Fauci of 21 July 2020.  On pages 24/25 of 36 I had 
discussed the ‘nursing home deaths.’   
 

 
 

Rather than responding, in any meaningful way, Fauci contacted Cornell University (in Ithaca, 
New York) as part of his “do you know this guy?” routine.  I am well-known on the Cornell 
campus.  Fauci never responded to my 21 July 2020 letter.   
 
However, on January 26, 2021 the German courts ostensibly have responded . . .  
Dr. Fuellisch, an early recipient of my letter, “responded” to its portent as follows: 
 

 
 
The above is directly related to your good efforts in behalf of New York State.  You might 
consider contacting Dr. Fuellisch.   
 
Now on-to the next subject, covered in my follow-up letter to Fauci . . . 
 
 



 
 
One might say that my follow-up letter to Fauci of 21 December 2020 is a little strident . . . 
perhaps an overreach (Please see subject line of cover letter of enclosed binder).  It is not.   
I can assure you, I am not alone, nor the first to declare criminality. 
 
I have enclosed materials from three areas wherein my 21 December 2020 declaration of 
crime (against Fauci) acquires very recent additional merit: 
 
1. The ‘Fauci / COVID-19 Dossier’   by Dr. David E. Martin 
 
2. The ‘COVID-19 Data Collection, Comorbidity & Federal Law:  
 A Historical Retrospective,’   by IPAK-PHPI. 
 
3. Article, ‘Doctors and Nurses Giving the Covid-19 Vaccine Will Be Tried  
 as War Criminals,’   by Dr. Vernon Coleman 
 
If you doubt #3, I invite you to personally offer condolences to the family of Hank Aaron, et al. 
 
The fact is, the emphasis on the New York State nursing home homicides is mostly political. 
In general . . . in contrast . . . were politics and $$$ not the true priority, I certainly would be 
in-receipt of a response to my SECOND letter to Fauci (of 21 December 2020).  I am not 
holding my breath.  But I am absolutely confident that if directed, or motivated (by common 
decency), the so-called NY AG would also be able to connect the K-12 suicide deaths in  
New York State to Cuomo . . . the latter is welcome to call Fauci as a defense witness. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time, 
 
         Respectfully, 
 
 
 
  
         Paul V. Sheridan 
 
 
P.S.  You are correct, NYS is “in crisis.”  For example, I have a good thirty-year-plus friend 
that owns/runs about ten hotels in the central/Finger Lakes region of Upstate . . . he is nearly 
finished.   His name is Dan Homik, and he would be happy to discuss his business status as 
a result of Fauci’s “COVID-19” (and my person) at any time.   He is a long-time board 
member of NYSH&TA, and his direct dial is 315- 692- 4361. 
 
P.P.S.  I am a Math-Physics graduate of SUNY Albany (now UA), and have family in the 
area.  So I know the area well . . . stay warm! 
 
P.P.P.S  The enclosed binder in e-version (with active hyperlinks) for sharing: 
 

http://pvsheridan.com/sheridan2fauci-2-21december2020.pdf 
 


